
Dear Oregon Legislators, 

As an Oregon consumer who wants transparency across ALL products and medications, I fully support SB 

649 and believe it is my right as a consumer to all information for ANY medication, including vaccine 

inserts, that should be made available to me. 

SB 649 would provide better information access and support informed consent by making information 

accessible and available to me that should already be easy for me as a patient and parent to access from 

my healthcare provider.  

I have the right as an Oregon citizen to know if any of the priority chemicals of concern by the OHA 

would be contained in any of the medications and medical interventions recommended to me and my 

family.  

Thank you for your consideration in voting in favor of SB 649! This is a positive step toward greater 

transparency and ease of access to information that should be made available in today’s digital 

Information Age. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Vanessa Sheets 

Bend, Oregon, Resident, Former Planned Parenthood Community Educator, Freelance Health Writer, 

Wife, and Mother 

 


